


Leaving St Peter’s  - 
On Monday, the Children will leave the 
school before the regular start time. 
Historically, this is between 
8:00-8:30am. 

Parents are invited to come help children 
load their items and wave off the Year 6s! 

Arriving back at St Peter’s - 17th 
September

The coach will be departing Sayers Croft 
shortly after our final lunch on Friday. We 
aim to be back to the school close to 
regular dismissal time. 

Proposed route to Sayers Croft

Due to being in a coach, historically this 
trip has been more likely to take closer to 1 
hour and 30-40 mins. 



This is a sample schedule from previous years. 
Activities can include: Pond Dipping, Shelter Building, Team Challenge, Camp fire, 
Night walk, Maze and Blindfold Trail, Orienteering, Nature explorer, High Ropes, 
Caving, Challenge Course, Hike to Pitch Hill and even Axe Throwing!
Also can’t forget -  Disco night!

Children arrive 
back to school 

and are picked up 
by parents/ 
caregivers. 



Please note: Don’t bring nice new clothes - old 
is best! We get muddy!

Please note that children are 
able to borrow wellies from 

Sayers Croft if they do not own a 
pair. Please ensure that your 

child knows their shoe size if they 
need to borrow wellies. 

Please remember that children 
are NOT allowed to bring mobile 

phones or other electronic 
devices with them.

Disposable cameras are always 
fun!

There is a Tuck Shop, which has 
souvenirs and some sweets. 

Children are allowed to bring a 
maximum of £5. 

Please let the teacher know if 
your child needs to bring 

medications. 



If you wish to send your child a letter or package whilst they are at Sayers 
Croft, please label them clearly with your child’s name and school as well as 
the Sayers Croft address. 

We will be writing home from camp! Therefore, to ensure the letter reaches the 
correct destination please sent to school:
● Pre-stamped, addressed envelope or postcard 

Child Name
C/O St Peter’s Eaton Square 

Primary School,
Sayers Croft,

Cranleigh Road,
Ewhurst,
Surrey,

GU6 7SS



Information regarding the trip will be sent to year 5 families in July. This will 
include pricing information and a deposit. 

The remaining cost will be requested to be paid in September, prior to the trip. 


